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[bookmark: _GoBack]Reproductive Warning

Arizona law requires all patients seeking Medical Marijuana to receive the following warning statement:

WARNING: There may be potential dangers to fetuses caused by smoking or ingesting marijuana while pregnant or to infants while breastfeeding, and

WARNING: Use of marijuana during pregnancy may result in a risk of being reported to the Department of Child Safety during pregnancy or at birth of the child by persons who are required to report.


I, _________________________________________, have read and understand these Warnings.
				(Print your name)

_______________________________________________   	 _______________
	Signature of Patient							Date


If you have any questions about these warnings please ask the certifying physician.
Don Selvey, NMD, MS, PLLC
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